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County Executive Candidate Dr. John Olszewski, Jr.  

Cancels Out of 7th District October 5th Debate  
 

Baltimore County, MD (October 1, 2018)- Today, County Executive Candidate Dr. John Olszewski, Jr. 

cancelled participating in the greatly anticipated debate with his opponent, County Executive Candidate 

Mr. Al Redmer, scheduled this Friday October 5, 2018 at the North Point Government Center in 

Dundalk, Maryland. 
 

In turn, the debate sponsor, 7th District Civic Council of Baltimore County Debate Committee, has 

concluded Dr. Olszewski’s broken promise to debate Mr. Redmer on series of topics ranging from 

Baltimore County Public School corruption, developer “Pay-for-Play,” Trade Point Atlantic corporate 

welfare, Section 8 housing, and the future of the North Point Government Center Park and the Fort 

Howard VA property is now impossible.  

 

To what the Committee believes is a detriment of the election process and the voters of the 7th District, 

Dr. Olszewski’s cancellation has left the Committee no choice but to cancel the debate.  

 

The 7th District Civic Council of Baltimore County Debate Committee most sincerely apologizes for 

any inconvenience or loss to voters planning to attend and to Dr. Olszewski’s opponent, Mr. Al Redmer 

and his staff, that may result from Dr. Olszewski’s untimely cancellation. 

 

The 7th District Civic Council of Baltimore County Debate Committee thanks Mr. Al Redmer’s 

unwavering commitment to a transparent and rigorous election process including Baltimore County’s 

apparently forgotten and forgone 7th District voters.  

 

For more information contact Mr. Scott Pappas at 443 242 7528 or by email at mail@forthoward.org  
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